
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  A  free  shuttle  is  available  for  people
visiting Apple Hill on weekends in October.
Click on the flyer for details.

• Lake Tahoe News will be giving away two tickets to the
November  wine  tasting  put  on  by  Soroptimist  International
South Lake Tahoe. Details on how to win will be posted soon.
But first you must be part of the NEWS Team. All you have to
do is become a paid subscriber.

• El Dorado County Department of Child Support Services as of
Oct. 1 is located at 3368 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

• TJ Maxx in South Lake Tahoe has changed its opening date to
Nov. 11.

• There will be a free blessing of the animals event at St.
Theresa Church’s parking lot in South Lake Tahoe on Oct. 4 at
4:30pm. All animals and faiths welcome.

 

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/10/snippets-about-lake-tahoe-436/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2012/10/flyer.pdf
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2012/10/apple.jpg
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2012/10/paid-subscriber.pdf

